
 
 
6th September 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Re: Year 10 Curriculum Evening – Thursday 14th September 2023 
 
I would like to invite you to our Year 10 Curriculum Evening.  We are hosting this event so you can meet 
with key staff and hear important information about the KS4 curriculum and the year ahead.  The evening 
will take place on Thursday 14th September and will be based in the School Hall.  There will be a prompt 
start at 5.00pm and the event should finish around 6.15pm.  Refreshments will be available from 4.45pm 
until the start of the evening. 
 

The evening is for parents/carers only and will involve several speakers who will provide information about 
the following areas: 
 

• The English, Mathematics and Science curriculum 

• Effective learning habits  

• Assessment - GCSE and Vocational courses  

• Learning and revision strategies 

• Wellbeing and support  
 

There will also be the opportunity to speak with staff if you have any queries or concerns.  We trust this 
will be an informative evening to help you support your child as they begin to study their GCSE and 
Vocational courses.  
 

Please complete the reply slip below and return it via your child, to the red letterbox in Reception, by 
Tuesday 12th September. If you have any questions regarding the evening, please do not hesitate to 
contact me.  We look forward to welcoming you on site. 
 

Kind regards  
 

 
Miss F. Lealman  
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 

Reply Slip – Please return via your child to the red letterbox in Reception by Tuesday 12th 
September 2023 

 
Year 10 Curriculum Evening - Thursday 14th September 2023 

 
 
Pupil’s Name ______________________________________________ Form ____________ 
 

 Please Tick as 
appropriate 

I will be attending the Information Evening  
 

 

I will not be attending the Information Evening  
 

 

 

Signed: _______________________________________ (Parent/Carer)   Date: ________________ 


